CAMBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL

After school clubs and Summer
Gardening and football clubs are continu-
ing as normal. Running club starts on Mon-
day 23rd April and Gymnastics on Thursday
26th April. All other clubs will issue letters
early next week.

Please make sure all children have sun-
cream and sunhats as the weather is now
warmer, long may it last!

Class Assemblies
4th May 5B
11th May
18th May 3L
15th June 4H

Parrots

22nd June Penguins

29th June 56W

6th July Giraffes

13th July Leavers /56 Performance
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Mini Police
Years 5 and 6 are shortly taking part
in a new scheme in partnership with
local police and other schools, more
details to follow

Follow us on Twitter @CambridgeSch
- there are lots of photos of class
activities and school events to enjoy!

NEWSLETTER

April 2018

Next week is The Big Pedal. Like

last year the children can come on
scooters, bikes
etc. A tally of
children from
each class using
one of the above
to get to school
will be kept to
Hha see which class is
overall winners for the week.

Important Dates
2nd May—VYr 1&2 visit to Lifeboat Station
5th June—4H Furness Voices at the Forum
25th May—Values afternoon
14th-17th May—Ks$2 SATS
18th May—Outdoor Classroom Day

5th July—Summer Fair

Term Dates

School breaks for Half term on
Friday 25th May 3.15pm
Bank Holiday Monday 7th May
School breaks for Summer on
Friday 20th July 1pm
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Acting Headteacher: Mr T Coleman
20/04/2018

Dear Families,

What a week I've had as the Acting Headteacher of your school. I've
been very busy learning names and getting to know your children. I've had great fun
leading assemblies and singing with the pupils. I've taught some Year 6 maths and joined
events such as the weekly Family Time; which really impressed me. | saw younger pupils
sharing their ideas with older pupils and everyone respecting this important time
together. | notice this school is really good at encouraging pupils to care for others.

We've been lucky to have some beautiful weather, so I've often been outside to join
Hopscotch and our Nursery and Reception pupils in their wonderful outdoor areas.
Follow the life of the school on Twitter@Cambridgesch.

On Friday we celebrated the achievement of our young musicians who performed
recently at the South Cumbria Music Festival. Our violin group even picked up an award!
Families joined us at the assembly to hear the children play. We are very proud of them

all.

families also joined us for our Friday Achievement Assembly. If you're
new to school then please do make every effort to see your child receive their Star of the
Week Certificate and join me, Mrs Griffiths and Peter Kent, our Chair of Governors, for

refreshments afterwards.

I’'m very proud to be your Acting Headteacher for the next two terms and hope | will get
to know you over this period. | have met some parents and grandparents on the school
gate but | am keen to meet you all; so do please come over and say hello.

Youry Sincevely
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